July 20,1954 Sir Harold Hartley 21 Lansdowne Road Holland Park London My dear Sir Hartldg, Dr. Dorr has asked me to forward to you a copy of the inscription which Mrs. Dorr has written in the copy of her book "Mother and Child" which she presents to Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth. Both Dr. and Mrs. Dorr feel you would like to have this and they send it with their kindest personal wishes. Sincerely, Peggy Laidlaw Secretary to Dr. John V. N. Dorr Encl. Restrand Beald

To Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth We kneel in love before you and open our hearts for you to read the common language of Mother and Child. We bless and honor your name among us. Faithfully, July 20,1954 Nell Dorr